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Comments: Our Wilderness must be protected from unnatural infrastructure. We must not promote the residence

of human beings in Our Wilderness, especially if it is not limited to traditional locally Indigenous Lifeways. Cabins

have no place in Our designated Wilderness, nor potential wilderness for that matter. 

 

The U.S. Forest Service must phase out cabins as directed by ANILCA! We must restore what wild spaces

remain for the ever dwindling biodiversity that relies on them! These were illegally constructed and should not

continue to degrade Our Wilderness. The cabins located on Wilderness quality lands must not be promoted or

maintained! Changing this policy, to extend the originally intended phaseout of their use, would undermine both

ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


